P.P.E. Drive to support Mills Memorial Hospital Terrace

Community Support Terrace, B.C. (250)639-0018 Philipmaher7@gmail.com

Dear Recipient,

In an effort to get ahead of Covid 19 here in Terrace we are asking for your help and support.

We have learned from our European neighbors that one of the most crucial ways to fight this pandemic is to keep our medical personnel healthy and protected from the virus. Unfortunately, there is a shortage of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) for frontline workers.

To meet the critical demand, we are calling on anyone with unopened PPE that has not expired to donate. Healthcare professionals need gowns, gloves, masks and eye protection in high quantities. Without these items the patients cannot be treated.

Vets, Dentists, Other Health Professionals, Construction, Beautician/Tattoo Salons, other relevant industries and private citizens are being called to donate. We will warehouse and inventory all of the donations and will gladly return it to you if we don't need it.

Please contact us for drop off location or to arrange for safe collection.

Thanks for your consideration.

